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PURDUE UNIVERSITY

College of Engineering

Engineering Curriculum Committee

Minutes of Meeting #1
September 10, 2007

Present: Professors Harris, Harbin, Blendell, Zoltowski, Irudayaraj, Wang, Caldwell, Cipra, Andrisani, Roxanne Martin and Paula Meluch.

1. The meeting was called to order by Mike Zoltowski at 1:10 P.M. in ARMS 2005. Everyone present was introduced.

2. There was discussion about the minutes from April 26, in particular about stating one motion passed unanimously while the practice has been to not to record the vote tally for other motions.  It was noted that “the motion that was passed unanimously” was recorded so everyone knew there was full agreement that the ECC was responsible for determining and executing the appropriate process for the final disposition of EFD 15-06.

3. Minutes from the meeting on 5/3/07 have not been located, and hopefully that meeting will be documented for the next meeting.

4. Motion was made by Prof. Cipra to approve the minutes of the April 26, 2007 meeting.  Motion was seconded by Prof. Wang, and approved as discussed, with 2 members abstaining from the vote.

5. There seemed to be a consensus among the members that it would be helpful to change the By-laws to eliminate the second vote by ECC if no flag has been raised during the faculty review period. 

6. There was discussion related to the By-laws (document 22-69) concerning a quorum. This document will be reviewed by the committee. 

7. The updated web site was shown to the members.  It was requested that all members be sent via e-mail a link to this web site.  Other changes to the site:  On ECC Agenda – change to “passed ELT”; indicate the EFDs that have been flagged with the word “flagged”, or a picture of a flag.  

8. It was noted that documents for this site can be sent to Roxanne in the following formats: Word, PDF or HTML.  No action is taken on documents during the summer months.  The members agreed to meet weekly on Mondays 1:30-2:20.  Copies of the EFDs will be printed for the meeting for each member. Guidelines, templates and example EFDs are available on the web site.

9. Check distribution list for the ECC.

10. There was discussion about supporting documentation.  It was suggested that we continue requiring that the supporting documentation include the old syllabus and new syllabus. 

11. The meeting was adjourned at 2:00.

NOTES:

Action item for next meeting – 7-06 update.

22-69 – old By-laws and flag documents.
Roxanne Martin will copy ECC members on e-mail that is sent for ELT to review new EFDs.

Paula Meluch, Recorder
[image: image3.wmf]
[image: image1.wmf]

[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf][image: image3.wmf]